
TO LEARN MORE ABOUT BIG QUESTIONS DEBATE 
AND ACCESS FREE RESOURCES, VISIT: 
NSDABigQuestions.org
* A digital version of this flyer to share with participating schools can be found at 
speechanddebate.org/resources by searching Big Questions Participant Grants.

Big Questions is presented by the NSDA 
through a generous grant provided by 

the John Templeton Foundation.

“As a coach and 
educator, I like 
Big Questions 
because it allows 

students to discuss 
big philosophical ideas 

in a format that all levels 
of students can attempt. In 
a time where teachers are 
constantly told to increase 
the rigor and broaden the 
curriculum, this style of 
debate offers debaters and 
teachers an opportunity to 
do both.”

— JEFF STUTZMAN,  
CONCORD HIGH SCHOOL, IN

JOIN THE DEBATE!
APPLY TODAY!

BIG QUESTIONS PARTICIPANT GRANTS
Tournament directors, thanks for providing a Big Questions opportunity 

for your local schools! If any schools attending your tournament haven't 

been NSDA members in the last two years (18-19 or 19-20), please let them 

know about this opportunity for an NSDA membership grant:

The John Templeton Foundation has allocated funding 

specifically for schools new to the NSDA that are willing 

to try Big Questions Debate. After your event, any 

participating school which was not an NSDA member in 

2018-2019 or 2019-2020 can submit a results packet or a link 

to their school’s Tabroom.com Big Questions entry to info@

speechanddebate.org to receive a free school membership 

for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year.  

This opportunity is open to the first 50 schools which apply 

and meet the criteria, up to 4 per Big Questions tournament.

PARTICIPANT 
GRANTS


